
 

 
SCDOT 

NOTICE TO PARTIES INTERESTED 
IN DESIGN-BUILD PROJECTS 

SC 277 NB over I-77 Bridge 
Replacement 

 
SCDOT requests Statements of 
Qualifications from all interested parties 
experienced in all phases of highway 
design and construction to provide 
design and construction services for the 
SC 277 NB over I-77 Bridge 
Replacement in Richland County. 
 
Interested parties are requested to visit 
the SCDOT Design Build website at 
http://www.scdot.org/doing/construction
Letting_DesignBuild.aspx 
 
Deadline for submittal of Qualifications: 
January 3, 2018 by 10:00 a.m. EST 
Submit to:  Office of Project Delivery 
South Carolina Department of 
Transportation  
955 Park St.  Room 101 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
 

Carmen Wright, MBA, CPM 
CPO for Project Delivery 
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